
TDSB Schools under Proposed Exclusive/Shared Use Agreement 
   Page 1 of 2 

REPORT FOR INFORMATION 

 

TDSB Schools under Proposed Exclusive/Shared Use 
Agreement 
 
Date:  May 11, 2018 
To:  City Council 
From:  General Manager, Parks, Forestry and Recreation 
Wards:  All 
 
 

SUMMARY 
 
This report responds to the Community Development and Recreation Committee 
request that the General Manager, Parks, Forestry and Recreation ("GM") report to the 
May 23, 2018 City Council meeting to provide the list of locations that are included 
under the proposed Exclusive/Shared Use Agreement and identify the respective 
recreation and child care facilities at each location. 
 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 
There are no financial implications resulting from the receipt of this report. 
 

DECISION HISTORY 
 
City Council at its meeting of March 26 and 27, 2018, referred Administrative Inquiry 
IA38.1 from Councillor Janet Davis, Ward 31, Beaches-East York regarding the Status 
of the Negotiations on Shared-use Agreements with the Toronto District School Board 
and Answer IA38.1a from the General Manager, Parks, Forestry and Recreation, to the 
Community Development and Recreation Committee for consideration. 
http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2018.IA38.1 
 

COMMENTS 
 
Parks, Forestry and Recreation ("PFR") has been working with the Toronto District 
School Board (the "TDSB") to negotiate the Exclusive/Shared Use Agreement (the 
"Agreement") to harmonize the relationship between PFR and the TDSB for school 
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locations outlined in Appendix A.  The City currently delivers programming through a 
combination of exclusive and shared space in 27 schools across the City.  The 
exclusive space at the subject locations is utilized for community recreation offices, 
storage and programming space.  The shared space is utilized primarily for 
programming.  The proposed Agreement aims to ensure continued and reliable access 
to space in TDSB schools for community programs.  
 

CONTACT 
 
Ann Ulusoy, Director, Management Services, Parks, Forestry and Recreation, Tel: 416-
392-8190, Email: Ann.Ulusoy@toronto.ca 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
Janie Romoff,  
General Manager, Parks, Forestry and Recreation 
 

ATTACHMENTS 
 
Appendix A - Locations Included in the Proposed Exclusive/Shared Use Agreement 
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